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Katanic, Janine

From: Phill Hirschenberger <phillh@ph-engineer.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 12:07 PM
To: Bischoff, Kyle
Cc: Katanic, Janine
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: NRC Inspection - PH Engineering
Attachments: 2021 PH Engineering NRC Form 591M .pdf

Thank you for the reminder Kyle. Please find attached the signed and dated Form 591. I did not have comments or
concerns on the content and descriptions. Have a great day.

Thanks,
Phill Hirschenberger, P.E. 
PH Engineering, P.C. 
PO Box 2496 
Missoula, MT 59806 
(406) 381-9819 
phillh@ph-engineer.com 

From: Bischoff, Kyle [mailto:Kyle.Bischoff@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 10:12 AM 
To: Phill Hirschenberger 
Cc: Katanic, Janine 
Subject: RE: NRC Inspection - PH Engineering 

Phill,

I wanted to reach out to you about completing the inspection. In order for the inspection to be completed the report
that was sent needs to be signed and dated. Janine is out of the office this week, if you have any questions let me know.
Just so you are aware, if a response is not received we would have to issue a formal Notice of Violation.

Thanks,
Kyle Bischoff
817 200 1259

From: Katanic, Janine <Janine.Katanic@nrc.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 3:58 PM
To: Phill Hirschenberger <phillh@ph engineer.com>
Cc: Bischoff, Kyle <Kyle.Bischoff@nrc.gov>
Subject: NRC Inspection PH Engineering

Phill,

Thanks again for your time this afternoon. We appreciate your willingness and ability to support the remote inspection
of your licensed activities. The violations that we discussed are documented on the attached 2 page NRC Inspection
Report, along with your corrective actions. If anything has not been documented as described during our call, or if there
are any errors, let me know. Otherwise, at the bottom of the form, where it says “Licensee’s Representative” please put
your name, sign, and date. Upon returning the signed and dated form, that will conclude the NRC’s inspection.
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Regards,
Janine

Janine F. Katanic, PhD, CHP 
Senior Health Physicist 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
Materials Inspection Branch 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region IV 
office: 817-200-1151 
email:  Janine.Katanic@nrc.gov 

 


